Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 9:16 AM

To: Ken Mateik

Subject: RE: Status of Draft CAP for Case No. RO0000355, Former Beacon No. 12574, 22315

Redwood Road, Castro Valley

Mr. Mateik,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Draft CAP and SCM for the above referenced case is extended to
December 23, 2011.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Ken Mateik [kmateik@horizonenvironmental.net]

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 2:01 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Status of Draft CAP for Case No. RO0000355, Former Beacon No. 12574, 22315 Redwood Road, Castro Valley

Mr. Wickham, | just wanted to let you know that we have incurred some delays related to the submittal of the
Draft CAP and SCM Report related to changes in the Ultramar management of this project. The Ultramar
management for this project is being transferred from San Antonio, TX to the Denver, CO office beginningin a
few weeks. The internal client manager review and comments on the project and draft report have been
delayed as a result of the management transition. We are hoping to finalize and submit the report by mid
December before the holidays.

Sincerely,

Ken Mateik

Professional Geologist No. 5861, CEG No. 1935
HORIZON ENVIRONMENTAL INC.

4970 Windplay Drive, Suite #5

El Dorado Hills, California 95762

(916) 939-2170 (Office)

(916) 939-2172 (Fax)

(916) 997-8621 (Cell)



